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Switch Replacement in Carbondale Colorado 
 
Implementation Date: May 21, 2011 
Original Date Posted: November 10, 2010 
 
 

Summary: Qwest announces plans to expedite the replacement of an Ericsson AXE10 with a 
GENBAND C15. All codes (970-963-0000-9999, 970-510-1000-2999, 970-704-0000-4999, 970-
704-9000-9999) and all working service, will be migrated from the AXE10 (CRDLCOMADS0) to 
the GENBAND C15 (CRDLCOMADS1) on May 21st 
 2011. 

 
 
Location and  
Timing of Deployment: The following gives additional details on the switch replacement: 
 
 

Office Name  Carbondale 
Current Switch CLLI CRDLCOMADS0 
Current Switch Type Ericsson AXE10 
Current Point Code 248-028-014 
  
New Switch CLLI CRDLCOMADS1 
New Switch Type GENBAND C15 
New Point Code 248-028-005 
  
Implementation Date May 21st, 2011 

 
Interface Requirements: Technical publications for the GENBAND C15 may be obtained from: 
 

GENBAND 
3605 E. Plano Pkwy 
Plano, TX 75074 USA 
866.GENBAND 
http://www.genband.com/
Home/Products.aspx 
 

 
Additional Information: For additional information in regarding the switch replacement, please contact: 
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Qwest 
William Cope 
700 W Mineral Ave., Grid MN D18.33 
Littleton, CO 80120 
Phone: 303-707-8049 
700 W Mineral Ave., MN D16.12 
Littleton, CO  80120 
303.707.7374 


